
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Construction includes grading, underground services (water, stormwater, 
sanitary, gas, electrical and telecommunication) and the environmental 
restoration of 52 hectares (130 acres) of the park to prepare for future 
development of new recreational facilities. 

Removal and replanting of grass, trees and shrubs is part of the 
site restoration process being undertaken in co-ordination with 
the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority. 

Impact on park users
Construction will take place in 
stages and different areas of the 
park will be closed to the public 
with on-site signage and fencing 
during each stage. The existing 
parking lot, artificial turf fields 
and pavilion will remain open 
throughout the construction. 

Construction timelines
START: winter 2022
COMPLETION: fall 2023

For more information
Access Vaughan
TELEPHONE: 905-832-2281
EMAIL: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca
vaughan.ca/NMRP

North Maple Regional Park
The next stage of park development is in motion!


